
ST PAUL’S SCHOOL (BALD HILLS) VOLLEYBALL SUPPORTER GROUP 
Notice of Annual General Meeting  

to be held on Sunday 30 October 2016 at 4.00 pm 
 

Notice is hereby given that the St Paul’s School (Bald Hills) Volleyball Supporter 
Group will hold its Annual General Meeting on Sunday 30 October 2016 at 4.00pm 
at the Pine Rivers Bowls Club, Cnr Francis and Sparkes Rds, Bray Park.  All 
parents and supporters of current and past St Paul’s students are welcome to attend 
this meeting and are eligible to both nominate for Committee positions and vote on 
the election of these officers. 
Nominations are invited for the following positions on the committee: 

 President 

 Vice-President – Events 

 Vice President - Communications 

 Secretary 

 Treasurer 

 Committee members  
Nominations should be made in writing on the form below and lodged with the 
Secretary, by email to sandgatebalmers@bigpond.com  by Friday 26 October 2016. 
All nominations must be proposed and seconded by persons eligible to vote at the 
subsequent elections.  
 
I look forward to a strong attendance at this meeting by the parent and supporter 
body. 
David Fagan  
President 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

St Paul’s School (Bald Hills)  Volleyball Supporter Group 
NOMINATION FORM – 2016 

 

Please complete and return this form to the VSG Secretary by Friday 21 October 2016. 
 
POSITION: ______________________________________________ 
 
 
NOMINEE: ________________________   _______________________ 

(Print Name and Signature) 

 
NOMINATED BY: ___________________  _______________________ 

(Print Name and Signature) 

  
SECONDED BY: ___________________   ________________________ 

(Print Name and Signature) 

mailto:sandgatebalmers@bigpond.com

